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Calendar 
 

March 
Mar. 7 Third grade field trip 

 8:15 A.M. - 12:30 P.M. 

Mar. 12 Last week of winter 

 enrichment classes 

Mar. 21 Professional Growth 

 Wednesday, early release 

 at 12:10 P.M.  

Mar. 21 PSS Meeting in the Staff 

 Room 8:00-9:00 A.M. 

Mar. 22-23 NO SCHOOL Parent 

 Teacher Conferences 

Mar. 26-30 NO SCHOOL Spring 

 Break 
 

April 
Apr. 5 Fifth Grade Music Program

 6:00-7:00 P.M. 

Apr. 6 Bingo Night 6:00-7:30 PM 

Apr. 9 NO SCHOOL Staff 

 Development Day 

Apr. 12 Forth grade Music Prog, 

 Fauna Gym 6:00-7:00 PM 

Apr. 16 First week of Spring 

 Enrichment classes 

Apr. 19 Third grade Music Prog, 

 Fauna Gym 6:00-7:00 PM 

 

Remember you can check the 

school calendar on our website 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Don’t forget to check out the district’s  Community Bulletin Board at:   

Community Bulletin Board 

  

Packets are available for the 

2018-2019 school year. 

Stop by the office and pick yours up today! 

 

Kindergarten and Pre-School  

Registration are Now Open 

Lice problems are much easier to treat if caught early. Please check the 

link below for our district’s Health Service Guidance on Head Lice as well 

as Protocol & Head Lice FAQ’s: https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271  

Friday, March 02, 2018 (today)  is the last day to place your year book order 

at the Early Bird price.  

Fifth grade parents if you plan to purchase an ad for your student please 

submit your ad and high resolution photo (300 dpi) in JPG format. 

Please see the attached forms. 

Vision Screening at Boones Ferry: 
On Monday March 19th, 2018, Nursing Services in partnership with Oregon 

Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation will be conducting vision screenings for all 

students grades K-5. 

If you do not wish to have your child's vision screened, please send a note to 

their teacher requesting that they be opted out. 

Parents will be notified via mail ONLY if their child's results were not within 

the normal range. 

If you child wears glasses or contacts, please make sure they have them at 

school for the screening. 

Registration is now open for CREST Summer Camps and Programs.  

Please check out the CREST Online Registration page at: http://

www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/  

http://www.2008bond.wlwv.k12.or.us/cbb
https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/







